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NEW NAME * NEW OFFICES * SAME OWNERSHIP * SAME GREAT SERVICE 

Dear Valued Client,  

We are pleased to inform you of some exciting changes. Due to decades of strong growth, we are now one 

of the five largest privately owned banks in the Chicagoland area.  Our consistent family ownership for 

over 40 years, and many years to come, will ensure your continued experience with us is exceptional.   

NAME CHANGE 

On July 1, 2022, First Bank of Highland Park will become First Bank Chicago. Our emphasis on high 

caliber service and competitive products has earned us customers across the region.  The name “First Bank 

Chicago”, already in place for many of our clients, allows us to reach more clients and continue our growth 

throughout the Chicago metro area.   

Our office in Highland Park will continue to be known as First Bank of Highland Park due to our deep history 

dating back to 1955 and our steadfast commitment to the success of the community.   We are perpetually 

grateful for decades of community support and will never lose sight of our heritage. 

NEW LOGO 

With a name change comes branding changes. In the coming weeks, you 

will begin to see the First Bank Chicago logo in many places. These changes 

will not impact any of our products, services or your FDIC insurance 

coverage. * 

NEW OFFICES 

We recently opened a loan production office in Westchester to accommodate our growing commercial client 

base. By next year, we will open another office in the West Loop.  In the meantime, please continue to visit 

our offices in Highland Park, Northbrook, and Skokie for all of your banking needs. 

OPPORTUNITY 

We are excited about these changes and the future of First Bank Chicago. These changes will lead to 

opportunities for our clients, employees, and community. We hope you see this as an opportunity to grow 

with us.  

THANK YOU 

As always, we thank you for your continued trust and support. Should you have any questions or concerns 

about these changes, please connect with one of our experienced bankers and they will gladly answer your 

questions.  

Sincerely, 

Randy Green, CEO 

Eric Ephraim, President & COO 

*FDIC insurance coverage will remain unchanged and applies to accounts opened at any of our locations.


